
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 8pm on August 12th.  Board members 
present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise along with town members Chery, April and Dale 
McVicker, Bill and Jennifer Leggit, Ed Cummings, Karen and Jeff Fielder, Chris Beadles and Gloria Brooks.  
The board was notified that the meeting was being recorded. 

Agenda was approved as presented by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery. 

Secretaries’ report was read and approved by Brenda with a 2nd by Steve. 

Treasurer’s report beginning balance $30,312.70 with deposits of $32,768.44 and bills of $17,131.50 
leaving an ending balance of $44,537.67 Emery made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report with a 
2nd by Brenda 

Approved and paid bills. 

Supervisor’s report- 

1. Steve spoke with Pat Harder again and when the grader is in the area which should be within 
the next few weeks we will do another grading. 

Roadwork in progress/updates 

1. We have graveled Shilts, Paul, Smith Spur 5, and Konsella and put a culvert on Venus. 
2. We need to continue with the grading to get rid of the grassing that is growing on the gravel 

roads. 

Correspondence-Towns association meeting Thursday August 15th Emery will be attending. 

Old Business 

1. Ball Diamond-Questions were asked why we are not moving forward with improvements if we 
are not able to obtain the land that we need.  Steve is going to reach out to old members of the 
committee and see if we can get something moving on this.   

a. Ditching and culvert at ball diamond Kirby Latz has replaced the culvert and did some 
ditching.  There is still a pile of dirt that he will get removed. 

2. Concrete outside the Community Center-It has been some time since Steve has been in touch 
with Rick the guy who cleaned up the park.  If he is not able to get in touch with him Steve will 
reach out to Jimmy Trawicki.  Steve was given Jimmy’s number. 

New Business 

Crack Sealing on Berry-Pat is suggesting that we consider doing spray patching which is a combination of 
chips and tar to even out the low spots.  Discussion was had regarding this it would cost 1400 per day 
for 2 days of work.  Brenda made a motion to contract the county to do the spray seal with a 2nd by 
Emery.  Pat is also to let one of the board members know if he feels this will take more than 2 days. 

Ditching by Zach’s land-this piece of property is partially on town right away and on the land owners.  
We have been told it was approx. 3600 for the Zach’s to ditch this.  Steve will have a conversation with 
Tim to get actual cost and this will be brought back to the next meeting. 



Emery will reach out the sheriff’s department regarding the toilet papering that is being done in the 
town. When this happens it is then flying into the park and littering up the park. 

Public input 

1. Jeff and Karen Fielder are wondering how the town would feel if they would start doing hip 
camping on their property.  They were asked to reach out to the county as the town had not 
ordinances regarding this.  Denise will get them the phone numbers and emails that they need 

2. Board was asked if they could look into ditching on Spur and Cougar as there is water running 
across Cougar. 

Next meeting was set for September 9th 

Meeting adjourn with motion by Brenda and a 2nd by Steve 

 


